
Dear Second Grader,  
 
I am so excited to be your 2nd grade teacher this year, and I 
hope that you are excited too. 
 
This is my 25th year teaching, and my 8th year teaching 2nd 
grade here at Central School.  I can’t wait to share every day 
with you. I’ve been busy this summer with my 4 daughters and 
3 cats.  You can look at my website to find out more 
information about me and my family.   
 
You might be wondering what you are going to learn about in 
2nd grade.  Our days will be filled with reading, writing, and 
phonics workshops.  In Math, we’ll learn about borrowing, 
regrouping, time, money, and geometry.  We’ll learn about the 
history of Wilmette and transportation in Social Studies, and 
the world around us, including animals, plants, and water in 
Science.  It will be so much fun! 
 
I can’t wait to meet you!  I am looking forward to learning all 
about you soon! 
 
Hugs,  
 
Mrs. Fran Engstrom 
engstrof@wilmette39.org 
https://sites.google.com/a/wilmette39.org/engstrom/ 
 
 


